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Dear Members:

It was refreshing to see you all finally address the major problems concerning the
various "short positions" held in the metals markets, especially Silver. The time has
come for a stand against the continued abuse by a select few to control the market.
I sincerely hope your group FINALLY takes the needed steps to stop the "games"
that continue to fester in the market.

Sincerely

Kevin Willbond


